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  (Translated from Chinese) 

 Receipt is hereby acknowledged of the letter dated 23 November 2018 addressed 

jointly by the United Nations Human Rights Council's Working Group on Arbitrary 

Detention; Working Group on Enforced or Involuntary Disappearances; and Special 

Rapporteur on the situation of human rights defenders (ref. UA CHN 22/2018). The 

Chinese Government wishes to make the following reply: 

 The transfer of offenders is needed in the course of prison management and offender 

rehabilitation, and is a part of the normal law enforcement activity of prisons. The prison 

will notify the family members of the offender following transfer, and family members can 

then apply to visit, consistent with regulations. Li Mingzhe is still serving his sentence in 

Chishan Prison, Hunan Province. Since Li Mingzhe began serving his sentence, the prison 

has ensured all of Li Mingzhe’s legitimate rights and his family members’ visitation right in 

accordance with the law. His wife Li Jingyu has visited him many times, and visits will 

continue to be arranged for her in accordance with the laws and regulations. 

    






